
DOWN HIGH SCHOOL 

 

Information Afternoon for Prospective 6th Formers 

WEDNESDAY 23 JUNE at 1.30pm 
Year 12 pupils who are interested in joining Down High School’s 6th Form are invited to meet with us in the school on 23 

June at 1.30pm. You will find out about our wide range of A-Levels and Applied courses, including BTECs in 
collaboration with SERC. This will be an opportunity to hear about the 6th Form experience, meet with staff and talk to 

some of our pupils who joined us from local 11-16 schools. 

We pride ourselves on the quality of teaching and pastoral support, as well as the excellent careers advice and 
enrichment opportunities on offer. Further information about courses can be found at www.downhighschool.org.uk 

Please contact the school in advance to reserve your place at this meeting. Numbers will be limited, with social 
distancing and full COVID mitigations being observed. 

Telephone: 028 44612103 
Nothing Achieved Without Effort 

 

 

http://www.downhighschool.org.uk/

